
I think that the proposal to construct high rise flats on the site of St Anne’s School and playing field without 
giving any regard to a replacement educational facility in the immediate area is very foolhardy and unwise. 
Where are the children who will live in those flats, and the flats proposed in Palace Gardens going to be 
educated?
 If St Anne’s School Enfield site is merged into the Palmers Green site, Enfield Town residents will be outside 
the catchment are, therefore not eligible to attend the Palmers Green School.
Also, how will the sites be accessed? There are already traffic congestion problems along London Road. If 
access is through Chalkwell Park Avenue, hitherto a quiet, peaceful cul-de-sac, is used, that too will be 
problematic. Half of Chalkwell Park Avenue is private and unadopted.
As a resident of Enfield for the last 38 years, I wish to register my strong objection to this part of the plan. 


